World Harmony Council and Forum ProjectHarmony

11 January 2011

H.E. Mr. Mohammed F. Al-Allaf Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary Permanent Representative Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United Nations 866 Second Avenue, 4th Floor, New York, NY 10017

Dear H.E. Al-Allaf,

The *World Interfaith Harmony Week* and the UN resolution for a worldwide week of interfaith harmony proposed HM <u>King Abdullah II</u> and HRH <u>Prince Ghazi bin Muhammad</u> on the first week of February of every year and aims to promote harmony between all people regardless of their faith, we applaud. We of World Harmony Council and Forum - **ProjectHarmony** promotes the golden rule, Good Will. We would like to encourage the World to promote, good will, service, good deeds and the idea of the importance of the following principles as the idea that humanity is bound together by the two shared commandments of 'Love of God and Love of the Neighbor' or 'Love of the Good and Love of the Neighbor'.

As a member of a musical family, and also as an inter-faith minister I have led groups to Jordan, Egypt and many other countries to organize peace conferences, work with women and children and to bring assistance to those in need. Currently we have been asked to assist in Jordan, with Iraqis needing health support. We also organize concerts, such as we did in September, 2010 at the UN with Maestro Kumar Chatterjee who sang, representing most of the major religions at the UN and also with my husband, Steve Getz, son of the Jazz Legendary Stan Getz throughout the years.

As Chair of the NGO Committee on Spirituality, Values and Global Concerns-NY, we support spirituality, values and global concerns to support the work and the staff of the United Nations. We have started a special series of meetings in the spirit of friendship, to encourage the rising of global awareness in support of collaboration and cooperation through outreach communication between all nations and cultures. It would be wonderful, to create the opportunity for you to share information about your country and culture with NGO members of the CSVGC-NY. In addition, we would appreciate hearing about your work on current and future projects both in your country and at the United Nations.

Warm regards,

Sharon Hamilton-Getz

63 North Rockledge Road, Suite GRC Bronxville, New York 10708 projectharmony@yahoo.com (917) 721-3312